Cross-Country event at Stroud School - Saturday 18 March

Friday, 3 March 2023 at 18:30

Send an email

Dear parents in Years 3-6,

Cross-Country event at Stroud School, nr Romsey - Saturday 18 March, 0815-1130

We have accepted an invitation to attend this event and will be selecting a team of four 'A’ runners per
age group to compete in the 'gold' events, as we did at the same event last term. We also have the
opportunity to bring volunteering runners to compete in the 'silver' events and we're writing to extend
this invitation to any boy who wishes to run. We have booked a coach in anticipation of a strong
representation.

In the event we are oversubscribed, priority will go in order of seniority.

The event takes place on the same morning as the school Confirmation service so unfortunately,
neither Confirmation candidates nor Chamber Choir members will be able to take part in the cross
country. Conversely, those running will not be able to attend the Confirmation service.

Choristers and Quiristers may attend following choir practices, subject to independent transport.
Please reply to Mr Short using the reply button below.

Overview of the morning:

0810 - Register with tutors (Year 3 will register with event staff, assembling on yard)

0815 - meet in the yard and walk to coach transport

0900 - arrival and course walk

0930 - Silver race U8 & U9 (Years 3 & 4)

0950 - Gold race U8 & U9 (Years 3 & 4)

1010 - Silver race U10 & U11 (Years 5 & 6)

1030 - Gold race U10 & U11 (Years 5 & 6)

1100 - depart, sign out possible from venue for home / school return


mailto:ashort@pilgrims-school.co.uk?subject=RE%3A%20School%20Publication%20-%20Cross-Country%20event%20at%20Stroud%20School%20-%20Saturday%2018%20March

1130 - estimated time of return to Pilgrims'

Afternoon - School Inter-Set Touch Rugby Competition from Year 4 and up.

Yours faithfully,

Adam Cleaver Andrew Short

Head of Athletics & Cross-Country Director of Sport



